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March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

May Half Term Intervention Sessions 
 
During May Half Term, we will be offering a range of beneficial intervention sessions for Year 11 students. If 
your child is available to attend the sessions with their subject teacher, we highly recommend they take 
part. It is an excellent opportunity to enhance their knowledge further in preparation for their GCSE exams. 
Uniform is not required for these sessions and all available interventions can be found on the sheet 
attached. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr M Cathie 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


